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September 15, 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Our collective and primary goal is to maintain in-person learning for our students throughout this 
pandemic. Given the significant spike in COVID-19 cases in Oswego County and Onondaga County, all Meet 
The Teacher and Curriculum Nights that were originally planned to be indoors will now take place remotely.  
Our staff will still come to their schools and provide their presentations to their students’ parents/guardians 
remotely.  Your child’s teacher will provide you with a link that you can access to view their presentation.  
This will be a similar experience for our parents/guardians without bringing large numbers of 
parents/guardians indoors while we are experiencing a significant spike in COVID-19 cases.   
 
Your child’s principal will be emailing you additional information that specifically pertains to your child’s 
school.  We are doing our very best to provide our students with as close to a normal school experience as 
we can, while complying with the Governor’s Executive Orders and the NYS Health Department’s mandates.  
  
Sincerely, 
 

 
Thomas J. Colabufo 
Superintendent 
 


